
Office of Educational Effectiveness 

Communication to Assessment Coordinators re: Resources 
October 26, 2022 

Dear Deans and Department Chairs, 

As you may be aware, OEE has been in contact with designated Assessment Coordinators from 
each non-accredited academic program to coordinate the program assessment process for the 
2022-2023 academic year. 

As we continue to offer relevant training opportunities, consultations, and a campus-wide forum 
to prepare programs for this assessment cycle, we wanted to keep you informed of the following 
communication which will be sent to all Assessment Coordinators tomorrow afternoon. 

Please see the attached communication for your reference, which details a variety of resources 
available to support programs with their Fall assessment, including an annotated report 
template, quick reference guide, and sample completed template. 

Thank you for your continued support in this process. 

Best, 
Catherine Scott 
Director, Office of Educational Effectiveness 
Office of the Provost 

https://calendar.stonybrook.edu/site/office-educational-effectiveness/
https://www.stonybrook.edu/commcms/oee/resources/ConsultRequest.php
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1FNsyb8bPvxUQTCm-1UvIElRsi8-D4Lox/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1FNsyb8bPvxUQTCm-1UvIElRsi8-D4Lox/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1oD2tOKUDhTWWaSdVouhj6rFnQi2rWixa/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1PjuhGFD1gsAs3eAWJYSpznbxm3ytBUl6/view?usp=sharing

